
 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of 

us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support, 

 

The  Foundation Stage Team. 

Friday 11th June 2021 

 

Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you all have a super weekend. 

Dough Disco 

 

This week we joined in 

with a  

International 

Dough Disco 

Day via Zoom!  

It was great fun, 

please ask your 

child about it. 

Wildheart Animal  

Sanctuary 

 

We have had such a  

fantastic time at the 

Wildheart Animal  

Sanctuary.  Please ask 

your child about their  

experience and update to 

Tapestry. 

Writing Job 

 

Please complete the  

writing job on the back 

of this newsletter, the 

children will have seen 

some of these animals 

today! 

With this lovely warm 

weather; please make 

sure that your child has 

a named sun hat and 

water bottle in school 

every day.  Sun cream 

also needs to be applied 

before school. 


